
From: David E. Williamson  
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2004 11:42 AM 
To: kbowling@majortool.com 
Cc: NKHFlowen@aol.com; Phil Heitzenroeder 
Subject: FW: Drawing Vs. Model Questions 
 
Kevin, 
Here is a reply to your query about drawing/model discrepancies.  In 
general, the hole specification shown on the drawing is correct and the 
model dimensions need to be revised to match.  As soon as I get 
comments 
from the project, there will be a formal response thru Larry to Nancy. 
Let me know if you have any additional questions. 
Thanks, 
David 
 


